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22nd April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Art topic we will be looking at the Street Art in Ashford Town Centre. We are going to
walk to town on Monday 29th April & look at the Street Art Trail. We will finish off the trip with lunch
and a play in Victoria Park. Also, hopefully ice lollies (please keep a secret from the children!)

Please could children bring in a rucksack:-

a packed lunch (in a plastic bag with 2 drinks, non fizzy.)
some pencils

coloured pencils &

rubbers/ pencil sharpener

as we will be sketching the Street Art.

Finally, if the children could please wear comfortable shoes or trainers & waterproof coats. As this is
a free trip if the weather is horrendous we will contact you by Webduc Mon am & postpone for a
sunnier day. If you are entitled to free school dinners and would like the school to provide a packed
lunch please let Mrs Cherry and Mr Arrandale know. We will also provide spare sets of coloured
pencils if required. We will return to School at the normal time.

Thank you for your continued support

Year 5 Team

Art Trip

Child’'s Name ... Class ...covviiiii
By signing this form, | give permission for my child to attend.

In the event of a medical emergency, | give my consent for the member of staff accompanying my
child to approve any emergency treatment for the well-being of my son/daughter.
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